We're recruiting Investigators

News story

Are you interested in making a significant contribution to railway safety in
the United Kingdom?

We're recruiting Inspectors — closing date for applications is 05/06/20

Are you looking for a job that enables you to travel and get out and about in
the railway industry, as well as working in a highly collaborative and
supportive office environment?

Do you have substantial experience at a senior level in one or more of the
four following disciplines:

Human Factors

Railway or Tramway Operations
Railway Safety Assurance

Rail Vehicle Dynamics

If the answer to all of the above questions is yes, and you have the
experience and knowledge we are looking for, then you might be interested in
applying to be an inspector at the Rail Accident Investigation Branch (RAIB).

Find out more at Civil Service Jobs

Closing date for applications is 05/06/20
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